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Notice is given that the State Officers Compensation Commission will hold a meeting on March 15th, 2023, at 1:00

p.m. at the Atwood Building, 550 W. 7th Ave., Suite 1970, Anchorage, Alaska, to discuss amendments to the final
recommendations for the 2024 Alaska Legislature. And to provide for public testimony.

The meeting is open to the public. Persons wishing to participate by telephone may do so by calling 1-800-315-
6338, Access code 46544031.

The State Officers Compensation operates open meetings free from discrimination on the basis of race, religion,
sex, color, national origin, disability, or creed. Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special
accommodations, auxiliary aides, or alternative communication formats, may contact Brook Riley, at (907)465-
3567, brook.riley@alaska.gov at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting.
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